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Commander  Kit Kubitz  

Up Coming Events   

Veterans Day Nov 11, 2018. Make sure you have RSVPed for the 

100th Anniversary of Armistice Day and Veterans Day at the Marin 

Civic Center. Music will begin at 9:30, followed by the Veterans 

Day Ceremony at 10. “Taps” will be played at the 11th hour of the 

11th month; Rear Admiral Peter Gautier, Commander of Coast 

Guard Operations for California, will speak.  

 

After the normal Veterans Day Ceremony at the Civic Center, there 

will be a lunch with music free for all Veterans and their immediate 

family, but you must RSVP. RSVP by calling 415-827-9900 or at 

the website: www.veteransday2018.org. The speaker will be Alden 

Mills, a former US Navy Seal Platoon commander.  

 

General Membership Meeting and Executive Committee. There 

will be a Post 313 membership meeting Monday, Nov 5 at 9:30. 

We will have reports on our financial status and the work to restore 

the walkway and building near Joanie’s on Magnolia. Additionally, 

we will discuss filling Post 313 positions on the Executive Com-

mittee and Color Guard, responsibility for Breakfast preparations, 

and other matters. Please try to attend.  

 

Post breakfast will be November 10 at 9 am. 

 

Membership 

Thanks to all members who have submitted their annual member-

ship dues and to the members who have brought additional Veter-

ans to the comradeship and service of Post 313. If you have not 

sent in dues, remember you can do so on line at: 

https://www.members.legion.org/renew 

 

(Continued on page 3) 
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Service, Community, Sacrifice 

The American Legion is about service, community, 

and memory of sacrifice, and has been since its 

founding in 1919.  

 

Post Member CJ Carillo recently aided the restora-

tion of a trail map of Mt. Tamalpais which had been 

on a Mill Valley Store, and can now be found on the 

side of a downtown Mill Valley Building, as shown 

in the picture below.  

 

St, Patricks Thrift Store in Larkspur has put up a spe-

cial window for Veterans Day, with photos and 

memorabilia of local veterans including Post mem-

ber Jim Hanratty. The Window of the St. Patricks 

store is well worth looking at in detail as shown be-

low.  
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Post 313 Breakfast 

Saturday, November 10, 2018 
 

   9:00 am in Club Room 

$5.00  (All you can eat!) 
 Includes fruit  juice, scrambled eggs with cheese, pan-

cakes, bacon, sausage & coffee. 

 Reservation:  Signup in Club Room or Call Bill Bren-

nen (415-927-0393)  

 Leave message at the Post  (415-924-6283) 
 

Auxiliary President Elena Bartley 

Welcome to 'Fall' everyone! The recent change in the 

weather has been noticeable. It always makes me 

think of the " Holidays "! It's been a busy fall already. 

With Pauline's Birthday Party in October and Thanks-

giving coming right up, it will be next year before 

you know it! Enjoy the Holiday Season and have a 

fabulous Thanksgiving !   
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